
Newsletter # 86 for February 22, 2010 

Newsletter #86, Week of February 22, 2010 
  
The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season, unless otherwise decided from time to time.   
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting, to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the Members 
Only section of the website. 
 
The normal deadline for newsletter submissions is 5 p.m. on the Thursday preceding each 
Monday meeting. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible 
thereafter.  
 
From the Editor of the Week 

 

The usual Monday morning meeting of Quilters 2 will not be held on February 22, due to the 
Quilt Show being held in the Ballroom.   

For those who want to have more of the ‘Susie Weaver Experience’, she has agreed to teach her 
Little Things class here at Voyager.  The demo type class will be held in the Palo Verde room 
on March 20.  The cost will be $20 per person.  Those interested in attending this class, sign up 
with Anne Herman. 

Thank you to the Nominating Committee for their hard work:  Louise Walton, Pat Wade, Gloria 
Colgrove, and Chair person Fran Walthall.  The new officers are as follows – 

 Coordinator     Lynn Jensen 

 Program Coordinator Jan Tuttle 

 Production Coordinator Sharon Kowalik 

 Fabric Closet Coordinator Pat Rapp 

 Raffle Coordinator  Maureen Herran 

 Raffle Ticket Manager Nanette McDoniels (Oct, Nov, Dec) 

     Karen Anderson (Jan, Feb, March) 



 Events Coordinator  Jean Hegna 

 Membership Chairman Anne Gloeckler 

 Education Committee  Sue Patch, Barb Attwell 

 Treasurer   Adrienne Bortell 

 Librarian    Pat Davis 

 Newsletter/Website   Frank Fuqua 

 HQ Machine Training Claire Fuqua 

 Photographer    Open 

 Compass News   Marion Rathwell 

 Table Monitor  Shirley Kurth  

 Correspondence Secretary Sara Nichols 

 

Upcoming Classes

Signup sheets are located on mirror in Palo Verde room. Cost for each class is $5 (one or more sessions – as indicated). All 
classes are held in Palo Verde room. Education coordinator is Sue Patch. 

Class Day       Dates Time Presenter

Placemat Techniques Wed  Feb 24  9a‐12p  Sue Patch 

Small machine quilting (6 
to 8 people max) 

Sat  Feb.27,Mar.3 9a – 12p 
Carol Monthei 

Finishing techniques (hands 
on class) 

Wed 

.Sat 

Sat 

Mar,3  

Mar.6 

Mar 13 

1p‐4p 

1p‐4p 

All day 

 

Barb Atwell & Sue Patch 

 



Intermediate Quilting  
(repeat class) 

Wed  Mar. 10  9a – 12p 
Barb Atwell & Sue Patch 

Flying Geese (hands on 
class) 

Wed  Mar. 17  9a – 12p 
 

 

See you on Monday morning,  

Billye Reynolds 

 


